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Tuesday Night 
Club

The next Tuesday Night Club gathering is 
going to take place on August 27th  
beginning around 7pm.

The idea behind the TNC is to offer one 
location, one night per week where 
members, guests and their friends can 
gather without invitations or RSVPs.  

The emphasis is on a The emphasis is on a relaxed, informal 
atmosphere with open conversation and 
many wines tasted.  Every participant is 
requested to bring or buy one bottle of wine 
from the CWC Wine List, while a full a la 
carte menu is available.

- Members m- Members may choose to bring or buy a 
bottle of wine from the CWC Wine List.

- Guests are requested to buy a bottle of 
wine from the CWC Members' Wine List as 
their contribution.

- A- All wines are available at Members’ Prices 
to all Tuesday Night Club attendants 
(Members and Guests).

No reservations are required to join.  It is 
just a friendly gathering to share wine and 
good conversation.  

WWe look forward to seeing you at the next 
Tuesday Night Club. 


